
 

 
 

 
 
 

The Reynolds Elementary Cross Country team, the Running Raiders, finished their season.  The students 

said their season had many meets, invitationals, and a relay at Wilmington.  They enjoyed popsicles, 

falling in holes, and running a lot!  All agreed that it was a fun experience.  The Running Raiders were 

coached by Mrs. Kelly Fenton. 
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